
 

[DATE] 
 
Dear Customer: 
 

At PECO, we are committed to providing safe and reliable energy for our customers and the 
communities we serve. As part of our work, we will be upgrading and installing new 
equipment to enhance the local electric distribution system in your area. 
 
 
About the Project: 

• More than $1 million will be invested to enhance the local electric distribution system 
for you and your neighbors. 

• Tree trimming will be occurring beginning Spring 2019 and construction is scheduled 
to begin when tree trimming is completed. 

• The majority of this work will occur along Strasburg Road. 

• New aerial devices called reclosers will be installed. When a problem occurs, like a 
fallen tree limb, lightning strike or vehicle accident, the recloser stops the flow of 
electricity on the line and automatically restores electricity where possible. 

• To help prevent power outages caused by vegetation, crews will also be installing 
reinforced tree-resistant aerial electric lines. These lines are stronger than traditional 
lines and can better withstand falling trees and tree limbs. 

• Work will occur from 7 a.m. to 5 p.m., Monday through Friday. 

• The project is expected to be completed by December 2019, and work will be 
performed by a qualified PECO contractor. 

 
Crews may need to temporarily interrupt service to safely complete some of this work. We 
will work with local residents to ensure they are informed in advance of our activities and 
any planned interruptions. We will work closely with local officials to minimize the impact on 
traffic and pedestrians whenever possible. Access for services such as trash removal, 
student transportation and emergency vehicles will be maintained during construction.  
 
We are dedicated to keeping you informed about our work, listening to your input and 
modifying plans based on your feedback when possible. If you have any questions about 
construction, please contact Dan Abbonizio at 484-685-7498 or 
daniel.abbonizio@exeloncorp.com.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
James Garvey,  
Director, Regional Electrical Operations, PECO 
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